Scotia-Glenville School District
Scotia, New York

November 15, 2022

To:  Susan Swartz, Superintendent of Schools
From: Andrew Giaquinto, School Business Manager

Re:  Budget Transfers for June, July, August and September

Attached please find a budget transfer report for June, July, August and September 2022
for your review and approval.

If there are any questions, I would be happy to answer them.

Attachment
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